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	Avista Corp.
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free   800-727-9170

	 	 



November 9, 2015


Via Electronic Mail

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:	Docket Nos. UE-152076 and UG-152077 - Avista Utilities Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) in accordance with WAC 480-109-120

Dear Mr. King,
In compliance with RCW 19.285 and WAC 480-109-120, Avista Corporation, submitted its “2016-2017 Biennial Conservation Plan” and supporting documentation on Friday, October 30, 2015, to the Records Center.   With its original filing the Company inadvertently did not provide some of the files in their native format (Word, Excel, etc…).  Included in this filing are all available native files that were not included with the original filing.  Please note that the first four pages of Appendix E are available only in pdf format.
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Linda Gervais at 509-495-4975 or myself at 509-495-8620.
Sincerely,



Patrick Ehrbar
Manager, Rates & Tariffs
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